
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
October 13, 2009

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:43 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Michelle Claytor, Scotty Schulhofer, Lee Starnes, Sarah Massie, Rhonda Schandevel and Rhett
Langston. Trina Sandridge, Wallace Messer and Don Frady were unable to attend.

The minutes from the September 1, 2009, meeting were approved by Lee Starnes. Scotty Schulhofer second it.

Old Business:
None

New Business:
 We had to purchase a new set of coils for the Dectron. This will cost over $20,000. The old set of coils corroded due to the

exposure of chlorine in the air over a 10 year span.
 We will offer a new Punt, Pass and Kick contest for kids in grades 3 to 5. The winners will be awarded a trophy before the

Pisgah / Tuscola football game.
 Our fall basketball and softball season has just started.
 In aquatics we are offering several different levels of swim lessons and we will also show a movie on a quarterly basis.
 We continue to offer numerous senior trips.
 We will have the Haunted Trail on October 30. Also, a youth disc golf tournament on October 23.
 We will offer a day camp on October 23 and 26 since school will be out.
 We have now started to send a letter for all members who have stopped their payment at the WRC. In the letter contains a

self-addressed stamped envelope asking for them to complete a short survey as to why they left. We will also send an indi-
vidual week pass to everyone who responds with the survey.

 We have completed a lists of detailed work around the Center which includes primarily touch up painting .
 We will have a skate park demo day on Friday, October 23, from 10 am to 12 noon.
 We have also applied for the Tony Hawk Foundation Grant for the park in the amount of $20,000.
 I took a trip to Hendersonville and Asheville to look at their skate parks. The skaters at the Hendersonville Park were not

wearing their pads.
 We will offer a 2 for 1 membership promotion on October 17. This is good for one month of equal or lesser value.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


